
CANON CITY GEOLOGY CLUB

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

September 9, 2018

United Methodist Fellowship Hall Canon City, CO

The meeting was called to order by Curtis Eulert

Welcome New members:
Wayne Akins (William), Bill Coyle, Susan Davis, Michael Evans, Laura Gorman, 
John Fabian, Margaret Foecke (Tim Holt & Colleen Heon), Tracy & Mary Chris 
Mitchell, John & Lisa Pascoe, Shane & Anna Randolph, Betty Shaw, Noelle Ro-
mano, Gary Schneider, Kathleen Thopsey, Chris Turk,  Annette Hildebrand. 

Guests: James Bedyshell and Scott Minyall.

Minutes of previous meeting: minutes of our membership meetings are posted on
our website.

Treasurer’s report:

CCGC Checking account  $4568.85

New Hope Checking account $2355.09

CCGC  Savings account all $6057.93

 Scholarship fund $2721.15

Total $12,981.87

There are 70 individual memberships and 84 family memberships for a total of 
278 members.

Board of Directors Meeting Report:

Curtis let the membership know that the club has a new phone number that can 
be forwarded to any individual phone. The number is 719-792-4332.



The board reviewed the Bylaws changes. The revised Bylaws will be available at 
the October Membership Meeting.
The historic posters are at the BLM office.

President’s Report:
Curtis talked about his and Ann’s trip to Prescott AZ for the RMFMS Convention.
The club is still in need of volunteers.
The nominating committee needs members.
There are 4 board positions that will be up for election this year; President, Sec-
retary, and 2 at large positions.

NHAC Report:
2 trips previous weekend.

Program committee Report:
October - Steve Veatch will present The Ghosts Of Gilman.
November - Dan Grenard will speak about 1877 The year the Bone Wars Came 
to Cañon City.
December - Holiday Party.

Field Trip Committee Report:
September 21 - Leadville train trip
October - TBA
November - TBA

Pebble Pups:
Phil is unable to continue holding the Pebble Pups Club due to a job change.
Winners of the questions for the evening were: Terri Packard, Sharon Holte, and 
Lisa Pasco.

Announcements:
Cindy Smith gave the club information about Sue Ware and her program “From 
Campfire to your Bed, on Oct 13 at the Dinosaur Experience.

Thank you to Mary Chamberlain for bringing cookies.

Patches, decals, T shirts, name tags and lanyards are available for purchase.

Daniel Nichols’s wife Cynthia has been admitted to Hospice care because of ter-
minal cancer.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45



Respectfully submitted,

Beverly McInis, Secretary


